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November 2024 

Next cub meeting  3rd December 

Next Ratae meeting 9th Dec 

Next SLMGCLUB Quarterly meeting 20 January 2025 

Car parts to sell or wanted. 

Messages from around the club. 

What went on in November 

2024 Dates for your diary. 

Who's who. 

    South Leicester MG Club 

Founded 1990 
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South Leicester MG Club  

Moving Forward in the 21st Century 

 
 

Club emails. 

Graham  chairman.slmgc@gmail.com 

Sue & Alan secretary.slmgc@gmail.com 

Stuart              treasurer.slmgc@gmail.com 

Derek  events.slmgc@gmail.com 

Colin  members.slmgc@gmail.com 

Kieron   ratae.slmgc@gmail.com 

Pete  it.slmgc@gmail.com 

Graham torque.slmgc@gmail.com  

 

 

Club Logo 

 

              Flags and Banners           Ratae Logo  
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Any parts or bits you might 

have lying around and would 

like to sell. 

Cars, spares, etc. 

Rules. 

Its between the seller and 

buyer only.  The club holds no 

responsibility for anything 

sold through the Torque 

magazine. 

When sold please tell  me. 

Item Description Cost Contact 

MGB 12 Volt Battery Box. As new  £25 
Andrew Munro 

07703274865 

Rear lights MGTF rear lights, left and right complete. £10 
Graham Poole. 

07763084294 

1972 MGB Road-
ster 

Immaculate condition.  Colour Red / Maroon with 
wire wheels. 

316500 ono George 07792118396 

    

MGB Radiator shroud ( Centre fill ) £25 
Andrew Munro 

07703274865 

    

 Meccano 
 Large selection of Meccano bits including an elec-
tric motor,2 windup motors and a selection of gear-
ing, cogs and wheels. 

 Make me an 
offer. 

 Graham. 

(Chairman ) 

 MGB 
 New: Pair of stainless Threshold plates GT  

Roadster 
£15 Pair 

Graham. 
( Chairman ) 

MGB Starter motor ( very little used )  £25 
Andrew Munro 

07703274865 

MGB SU Fuel pump ( very little used ) £25 
Andrew Munro 

07703274865 

Wanted MGF 
Hydro gas n/s unit for 1999 MGF. 

 paulrfhoward@hotmail.com 
Wanted. 

Paul Howard 
07745369256 

WANTED Set of  HT Leads for MGTF Negotiable 
Graham 
07763084294 

    

    

    

Please feel free to bring any small parts or 

bits for sale  along to the meetings. 
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We need your help to find a Local Charity for the 2025 Ratae run. 

These are the ones from last year that we didn't use, but can be put 

forward for this year.. 

Gems. 

Leicester Musical Memory Box 

Broughton Astley Volunteer Group 

Leicester Myeloma Patient Support (LMPS) 

Blood Bikes 

We need some more nominations , so please ask around , or do you 

know of any local charity that needs our help ? if so  please contact 

any member of the club with any details you may have and we will 

do the rest. 
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Haynes Motor Museum 

 

In October we took a few days on a short break.  During that time we visiting the 

Haynes Motor Museum in Somerset.  We have been a couple of times before but it 

is always worth visiting.  John Haynes of course we all know from the many car 

manuals we have probably bought to tinker on our cars. 

The collection of cars in the museum were bought by Mr Haynes over the years.  

Among the fab array of cars, there is a room called the Red Room and as the name 

suggests it is filled with many red sports cars, including some of our favourite MGs.   

There is also an American section, a British section full of cars we all recognise and 

a Morris Garages display.  William Morris being one of Mr Haynes idols.   

If you watch YouTube, you may have come across Drivetribe which is the creation of 

the Top Gear/Grand Tour chaps.  Latterly though it is now Richard Hammond that 

has taken it over, with a team of people including his daughter Izzy who is also a 

petrol head.  There was a display of cars that were used in the Top Gear specials 

and the Grand Tour including Richard’s Open Kadett ‘Oliver’ from the Top Grear 

Botswana special. 

Article sent in by Bev and Steve. 
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     What an exciting year 2024 has been for the South Leicester MG Club.  The first 

event kicked off with a Skittles night in February, a great night out with Roger win-

ning best of the best. 

Then into March with the Annual March Hare run, ending up with a superb Sunday 

lunch at The Pig in Muck pub. 

 April was the Drive-it Day to the Nottingham Transport museum. 

May. Back to the 50s with a special visit to the 50s American Dinner in Swadlincote 

for a 50s style meal. 

June. Now the big one!! 2024 Ratae Run, great turn out of 112 cars heading to the 

end venue at Statfold Park. This year we raised £2,100.00 for our chosen charity 

Joe Humphries Memorial Trust. 

Also in June we attended the Ashby Magna Steam Vintage Rally and Sibbertoft 

Manor garden fate. 

July. South Leicester MG annual club holiday to North Yorkshire where they met “Dave” then onto Whitby to see the replica 

of the Endeavour, captain Cooks boat. 

July. Hollowell Steam & Heavy Horse Show with a great turnout for our club. 

August was a very busy month with Boats & Trains event, Stuart & Linda's mystery run, and the Marston Trussell Steam Fair 

where we had 11 cars on parade.  Graham our chairman demonstrated his Master Chef skills with a fry up. 

September. Another action packed event month with Atherstone motor show, Hinckley motor show and the Kettering  

Vintage Rally and Steam fair. 

October saw 3 club events, Chairman's anniversary run, fish and chip run to the Urban Chef and George & Glenise’s end of 

Summer Breakfast run. 

December I think is like fattening up the Turkey with Christmas lunch at head office and Party night at Ullesthorpe Court Golf 

club for more food and a knees up!! 

As you can see its been a full packed 2024,  with such a great thriving club , great friendly members , and what we can achieve 

with your help, 2025 can only get better. 

Thanks for all your input, write-ups and photos . Without your continued support we wouldn’t have a Torque Magazine, so 

thanks once again everyone. 

Merry Christmas 

Graham.  

Torque editor for the South Leicester MG Club. 
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Christmas messages from around the club 

Merry MG Christmas       

to all members 

 friends and family.    

       Graham and Ann 

Graham, Nicky and Abby would like to say a big 
thank you to all members for an excellent 2024 
with many varied events bringing us all togeth-
er  throughout the year.  

We wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy 
New Year continuing with some  

great events in 2025. 

Happy MG'ing to you all.!! 

If you want a Christmas message from yourselves to our members 

then send it in on an email to torque.slmgc@gmail.com for the 

 December addition. 

Merry Christmas 

          and a 

Happy MG`ing  

in the New Year. 

Stuart and Linda. 

Wishing all our S.L.MG Club Friends 
and Members a very  Merry Christmas 
and a prosperous New 

Year. ☃️    2 ⃣️0️ ⃣2 ⃣️5 ⃣️ 
Colin and Carol. 

Merry Christmas  and a Happy 
New year to one and all  

From  
Sue and Alan  

Kieron and Emily would like to wish you all 

A Merry Christmas 

And all the best for 2025. 



 8 

 



 9 

 



 10 

 



 11 

 



 12 

 



 13 

 



 14 

 



 15 

 



 16 

 



 17 

 



 18 

 



 19 

 



 20 

 



 21 

 



 22 

 

MG: SOUTH LEICESTER MG CLUB. 

How to get in touch. 

 
 

Remember  

All South Leicester MG members get 

20% off  food orders on club nights. 
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CLUB INFORMATION 

Membership open to all, so why not come along and meet 

like-minded people and enjoy the magic of the marque. 

 We meet on the first Tuesday of each month at the White 

Horse Inn, Station Road,  Broughton Astley, Leicester-

shire. Family membership is £10.00 p/a, payable in Janu-

ary. For further details contact the Secretary. 

Meetings are held from 7.30pm with members  forum 

8pm. 

Chairman 

Graham Dorman 

07713249726 

chairman.slmgc@gmail.com 

 

 Joint Secretaries 

Sue and Allen 

secretary.slmgc@gmail.com 

Treasurer 

Stuart Armston 

01455 271064.  

treasurer.slmgc@gmail.com  

Torque Editor     

Graham Poole                

07763084294 

torque.slmgc@gmail.com 

Peter Martin 

Web Editor 

01455 553868 

it.slmgc@gmail.com 

Membership Secretary 

Colin Kingsbeer 

01455 273161 

members.slmgc@gmailcom 

Events Co-ordinator 

Derek Everitt  

07831390270  

events.slmgc@gmail.com 

Kieron Hall 

Committee Member. 

ratae.slmgc@gmail.com 

South Leicester MG Club monthly meetings. 


